
Dear Erasmus Colleagues 

  

In preparation for the 2014/15 academic year it gives me great pleasure to send information for 
exchange student nominations to the University of Nottingham and a link to our Guide to studying 
at the University of Nottingham as an Erasmus student.  

  

We are now ready to welcome nominations for Erasmus exchange students for the 2014/15 
academic year.  

As you know, we now require evidence of all applicants’ English language ability in the form of 
IELTS, TOEFL iBT, Pearson Academic PTE or one of the acceptable qualifications on the attached 
document, unless they are a native speaker of English. I regret we cannot consider any other type of 
English language qualification.  Please see this website for details of the required levels of English 
language ability for different faculties  at the University of Nottingham. 

  

DEADLINES 

 

Nominations 

 

Partners must nominate students wishing to study for the autumn semester or the full academic year 
2014/15 by 30th April 2014.. 

Please note that nominations for students wishing to study in the departments of Business, English, 
Architecture and Culture/Film/Media (Communications Studies) in the spring semester 2014 must 
also be received by 30th April 2014. 

For students wishing to study in all other departments in the spring semester 2014/15 nominations 
must be received by 30th September 2014.. 

When we have received the nominations and supporting documents, we will contact eligible 
students at the beginning of May 2014 and invite them to make an online application. 

  

Online Applications 

  

The deadline for students wishing to study for the autumn semester or the full academic year 
2014/15 or for any students wishing to study in the departments of Business, English, Architecture 



and Culture/Film/Media (Communications Studies) in either the autumn or spring semester is 31st 
May 2014. 

Our online application deadline for other students wishing to study for the spring semester 2014/15 
is 31st October 2014.. 

  

Paperwork for Erasmus students 

  

Please note that the University is unable to sign learning agreements prior to students registering 
with the University at the start of their study period so please do not send any documentation to the 
International Office except those required for nomination as it will not be retained by the office. 

Confirmation of this information can be found here. 

If you have any questions regarding the nomination or application process please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

  

Yours sincerely 

Claire  

  

Mrs Claire Taylor  

Senior International Officer – International Admissions 

The University of Nottingham 

International Office  

 


